
 
 

February 16, 2023 
 
 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Autorité des marchés financiers 
British Columbia Securities Commission  
Manitoba Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
Financial and Consumer Affairs Authority of Saskatchewan 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Notice of Change of Auditor - Nuinsco Resources Limited (the “Corporation”) 
 

We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) dated February 16, 2023 
delivered to us by the Corporation. 
 
As required by National Instrument 51-102 (Part 4.11), we have reviewed the Notice and confirm our 
agreement with the statements contained in the Notice as it pertains to our firm. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

DNTW Toronto LLP 

Chartered Professional Accountants 
Licensed Public Accountants 


